Dear Sir/Madam,

As the former International Coordinator of Alfa-college in the Netherlands, I know what staff and students need in this globalising world. One of the main things is surely a good command of the English language. Since 2006 we have been offering courses to our staff and students at the European School of English (ESE) in Malta. Since my retirement this February I have started working as a consultant for ESE although I will remain to be based in the Netherlands.

Because Alfa-college and several other Regional Education and Training Centres (ROCs) and Agricultural Centres (AOCs) have been working together with ESE, I would also like to inform you about the possibilities.

ESE can offer work placements for students including weekly tuition in English, please see the attachments below. The marketing manager at ESE, Simon Agius will be your guide in providing a tailor-made work placement.

There is a choice of accommodation being either host families or self-catering apartments. The students will be doing an on-the-job training and improving their English at the same time. All this proves to be necessary for a future role in the global economy.

The staff will also have the possiblity to improve their English in a one week's course of General or Business English at their own level i.e. from

A1 to C2. Classes will be no more than 10 students. However, if required special classes can be formed for private tuition i.e. 1:1 or 2:1. There are also refresher courses available for English teachers.

All courses and work placements can be funded under the Leonardo da Vinci Mobility programmes for IVT or VETPRO. Of course the colleges will have to already have submitted an application under the Calls 2012/2013 themselves or can do so under the next Mobility programmes starting as from 01/02/2014.

However, should your students be looking for work placements including Italian, Spanish or German lessons, then I will also be able to assist you in this being an agent for CSCS in Pistoia/Florence, IHES in Barcelona and

F+U in Heidelberg as well. There are also possibilities in Ireland for

students wanting to do a work placement in Carlow and learning English at CIELS.

If you are interested in upgrading the skills of your staff and students and would like more information, please let me know and I will get back to you as soon as possible.

Kind regards,

Anrita

Anrita T. Michel - Vander Schors

International Project & Grant Consultant

* Consultant for European School of English in Malta

* Agent for F+U in Heidelberg Germany

* Agent for IHES in Barcelona Spain

* Agent for CIELS in Carlow Ierland

* Agent for CSCS in Pistoia/Florence Italy
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